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Chairman Owens and members of the committee, my name is Wayde Sick, State 

Director of the Department of Career and Technical Education. I am submitting 

testimony in support of HB1430.  

 The Department of Career and Technical Education supports HB1430, as it 

would provide additional scholarship dollars for our students, that may be most 

deserving due to their efforts and abilities. Also, the added incentive would encourage 

students to enroll in more Career and Technical Education courses, which can provide 

students the knowledge and experiences to make more knowledgeable career 

decisions, while still in High School. 

 This concludes my testimony and feel free to contact me if you have any 

questions.  

 Thank you. 


